
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Weekly update – Week ending 3rd December 2021 
 

We have been getting into the festive spirit this week at Pre School. 

We have put our decorations up and got the glitter out so we can start 

our Christmas crafts. 

Dressing Up 

 

We have had lots of fun this week 

dressing up in our favourite 

Christmas Costumes. 
 

 

Christmas week at Pre School  
 

We are having a Christmas party week at 

Pre School on the last week of term 

 

13th – 17th December 
 

Please come dressed in your favourite 

Christmas party gear and be ready for 

some festive fun and games 

 

s 

 

 
Please don’t forget to put your orders in for 

our Christmas Tea Towels 


